
 

 
April 22, 2021 
 
Steve & Rachelle Keller (Keller Living Trust) 
29446 FM 3009  
New Braunfels, TX 78132 
 
 RE:  Case # Z-21-004 
  554 W. Mill Street  
 

On April 22, 2021 the Zoning Board of Adjustment approved your request to allow a proposed 
addition to encroach up to 7.5 feet into the required 20-foot rear setback at 554 W. Mill 
Street. 
 
You may now remove the notification signs from your property if you have not already done so. 
 
Please include a copy of this letter when you submit a building permit application. 
 
Should you have questions, please call me at (830) 221-4056. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maddison O’Kelley 
Development Planning Division 
 
 
 


